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Sisters and Brothers 

  

Your bargaining committee met in Ottawa on July 16 and 17. We spent the 

time reviewing our bargaining proposals and working through possible 

solutions to the common employer application. There has ongoing 

conversations with Bell/Expertech and we are considering all of this in the 

bigger context of bargaining which we are planning to start in mid 

September.  

  

We will continue to update you as necessary.  

  

Enjoy the rest of your summer and stay safe. 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

 

Your bargaining committee. 

 

 

Our strength lies in our solidarity! 
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